YOUR REF: A/NE-FTA/242

TOWN PLANNING BOARD
DEAR SIR/MADAM,

PROPOSED TEMPORARY VEHICLE REPAIR WORKSHOP FOR PRIVATE CAR

AT LOT 339 (PART) IN DD87 & ADJOINING GOVERNMENT LAND FU TEI
AU . N.T.

We are writing to reply the departmental comments by following tables..

Please feel free to call me if needed.

Your Faithfully,

Otto Leung



